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MINUTES OF 
CITY COMMISSIONERS 
MEETING 
MARCH 19, 2001 

The meeting of the Galena City Commission was called to 
order on Monday, March 19, 2001, at 6:00 P.M. in the 
commission chambers with Mayor George Jackson 
presiding. 

Roll call indicated the following commissioners present: 
OGLESBY; WEBSTER; BRANDENBURG; JACKSON 
Absent: LA TURNER 

Motion made by Webster, seconded by Brandenburg to 
approve and place on file the minutes of the regular 
commission meeting March 5, 2001. Motion declared 
carried. 

Motion made by Webster, seconded by Brandenburg to 
place on file the minutes of the Galena Fire Department 
Meeting of March 8, 2001. Motion declared carried. 

John Meyer representing the Chamber of Commerce addressed 
The commission about paying for the material for new sidewalks 
and curbing for the park site with the Chamber providing the 
labor. Estimated cost for the material would be $3,000.00. He 
stated they would need 175 ft. of sidewalk and curbing on the east 
side and 125 ft of sidewalk and curbing on the north side. 

The commission commended the Chamber on all the work they 
do for the city. 

Commissioner Oglesby asked if there was a plan from were the 
money could be allocated. The City Manager stated he felt they 
could take it from the street fund and would check. 

Moved by Oglesby, seconded by Brandenburg if there is a plan from 
were the funds can be allocated, that this be approved. Motion 
declared carried. 

City Manager, Jack Murray stated he had proposals from Come Surf 
the Net to network computers and Internet service. City clerk's office 
would be$ 1605.00. The police department would be $5,002.00. No 
action was taken. 
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City Manager, Jack Murray advised the commission we had requested 
Govermentor to give us a proposal on upgrading the accounting 
system in City Hall, which is 10 to 15 years old. 

Commissioner Brandenburg asked the city attorney with 
the ordinance in place now is it illegal to have beer in the 
park. City attorney applied absolutely. Commissioner 
Brandenburg stated he did not want to be a party to it, if it 
was illegal. 

Commissioner Oglesby stated we made a motion and 
passed it at a previous meeting that we break the law and 
he would move that we undo that. 

Moved by Oglesby, seconded by Brandenburg, to get 
ourselves back into compliance with the city ordinance and 
not to allow this. Motion declared carried. 

Jack Murray, city manager advised he would contact the 
Biker's across Kansas and make them aware of this. 

Moved by Brandenburg, seconded by Oglesby to adjourn the 
Regular meeting. Motion declared carried. 


